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The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office is looking to fill a position of Part-Time Civil Deputy.  Candidates 
must be certified as a Police Officer in the State of New York at the time of appointment or be 
eligible for recertification from the New York State Division of Criminal Justice Services upon 
appointment.  Civil Deputies earn $20.15 an hour and work less than 20 hours a week, making 
this a great opportunity for anyone who has recently retired as a Police Officer/Deputy Sheriff in 
New York State.  For more information you can contact Captain Shawn Nalepa at 
nalepas@tiogacountyny.gov or fill out a General Interest application online at 
https://www.tiogacountyny.com/departments/personnel-civil-service/ . 
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